03 May 2011,

Ref: 2010/04807.






Ms. Victoria Cahill,
Department of Finance,
Merrion Row,
Dublin 2.
Dear Ms. Cahill,
Attached please find an updated version of the Public Service Agreement Implementation Action Plans for this Office, the Office of the Chief State Solicitor and the Law Reform Commission. As requested, the document is in the specified format and sets out the progress made/being made for each action point.
The reorganisation of our Plans, into the three required categories, Better Human Resources Management, Better Business Processes and Delivery for the Citizen has also been completed. However, as you are aware, neither this Office nor the Chief State Solicitor's Office has direct interaction with the public. All our work is aimed at supporting the Government and Departments in the delivery of their own services and as a result, our text under Delivery for the Citizen reflects this situation.
In relation to Part B - reporting on savings, our document reports on achievements during 2010. However, the Offices and the Commission have been making significant progress in reducing costs and staff numbers since well before then. Consequently, we have also included material on savings achieved prior to 2010 to give a more accurate and complete picture of the measures taken in response to the economic crisis. It is worth mentioning that the Offices and the Commission have managed to maintain their level of service to clients notwithstanding these very significant cuts or the pressurised environment in which the service has had to be delivered.
If you have any questions or need clarification on any aspects of the plan please feel free to contact me. 
 

Yours sincerely,

__________________

Padraig McMahon,

Head of Administration

